
Hello De Anza Community!

De Anza’s Asian American and Asians Studies department (ASAM) is
introducing the ‘Vibrant Communities’ program this year. Through quarterly
field trips, we hope to foster a warm ASAM community at De Anza and to
introduce this community to local Asian American organizations and
events.

Our kick off field trip is to Talk Story: Tales of First Wave Filipinos in the
Valley of Heart's Delight, an event presented by San Jose Public Library.
Descendants of pioneering Filipino families will recount family stories and
experiences growing up as second-generational Filipino Americans through
the Depression, World War ll, and Post-War era. For further information,
you can click here.

The event is on Saturday, October 14, 2023 from 1-3 PM at Martin
Luther King Jr. Library on the second floor in room 225. Please share
this event with friends, classmates, students, and family. All are welcome! If
interested, please fill out this RSVP form: tinyurl.com/ASAMeventDA.

If you are interested in more events or getting involved, you can find us at:
Instagram: @deanzaasam
Discord: https://discord.gg/3jayHEjjFy

Sincerely,
Jamie

https://www.sjpl.org/blogs/post/exhibit-pinoytown-rising-filipino-americans-in-santa-clara-valley/
http://tinyurl.com/ASAMeventDA
https://discord.gg/3jayHEjjFy

